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 In assembly this week, we looked at the story of Malala Yousafzai and
how she made the most of the opportunities she was given as a young
girl despite experiencing many difficulties in her life. We also
celebrated Steeton’s fantastic sporting population - a good proportion
of children came out to the front of the hall in recognition of their
sporting efforts. 
Mrs Kennedy held the second SVP(Steeton Voice Panel) meeting of the
year this week to discuss the next Big Question.
Our question was:
What can we do in school to be more sustainable?
The ideas were:

More litter picking - perhaps by lunch time helpers
Bee friendly planting along the fence at the bottom of the MUGA.
Before a class goes to Forest School, do a 30 minute school tidy.
Paper recycling. 

These have been shared with Miss Redman who thinks they are great
ideas. We are going to met again next week to talk about how we move
these forward. These link into our whole school sustainability plan.
On Thursday, Y5&6 had a visit from Paul who runs the highways
department at Bradford Council. Children were invited to name the
gritter that will serve Steeton and Silsden throughout the winter
months. The winner will be announced by The Lord Mayor who will be
visiting school next Friday along with Paul and the gritter!

This week’s adventures...

.

22nd November 2024 

Parents’ Consultations
Thank you to all parents/carers who
attended the meetings this week. It was
good to see such a great turnout for our
new style of meeting, focusing on FOREST
principles. 
If you haven’t completed the survey, you can
still do so here:
https://forms.office.com/e/uA9JrZKNdt 

.

We are hosting Airedale Hospital’s drop in
‘engagement sessions’, where you can find

out more about the plans for the re-build of
the hospital. The next session at school is

Thursday 28th November from 12-8pm

If you or anyone you know is interested in training to teach, get in touch.
Check out our website links or contact ittenquiries@steeton.bradford.sch.uk

Airedale Hospital Re-Build

Click here for the
information brochure

The Steeton Light
Switch On is still
running on Sunday
but will be in 
St Stephen’s

Church Hall due to
the forecasted
windy weather.

We had A LOT of
fun this afternoon

when the
pantomime came to
school. Snow White
was full of songs
and jokes and the

whole school
enjoyed the
performance.

https://www.airedale-trust.nhs.uk/download/319/securing-the-future/19707/nhs-airedale-flyer.pdf
https://forms.office.com/e/uA9JrZKNdt
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Dates for the diary...

Steeton Superstars
These children have gone above and beyond this weeK

It has been very cold this
week. Children need hats

and gloves and a warm coat
for playing out in please
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27/11/24- Netball tournament after school

29/11/24- Willow Forest School

28/11/24- Parent RSE Session 2pm

03/12/24- Maple class to Keighley Market

04/12/24- Willow class to Keighley Market

05/12/24- Oak class to Keighley Market

06/12/24- Maple Forest School


